
Parent 
Space 

 
A free, virtual drop in for 

parents 

 

 

Every Tuesday 
11am-12pm 

 
Parent Space is a new drop in for parents of children of all 
ages, living in Houghton Regis and Toddington areas. 
The drop in is organised by the Early Help team at Central 
Bedfordshire Council and Houghton Regis Children’s 
Centre. 
 
Why not grab yourself a tea or coffee and join us to hear 
about what support is available to you, chat with other 
parents and ask us any questions. 
 
Upcoming drop ins will cover various topics as well as 
general sessions. 
 
We’d love to hear your ideas and feedback on how we can 
make future drop ins relevant to you! 
 
This drop in will take place virtually, via Microsoft Teams. 
You will need to download the free Microsoft Teams app 
and join the drop in using the link which will be emailed 
to you. 
 
Please email Amy.Staton@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 
if you would like to join. 

 



 


